
07/05/2021 

MS Elizabeth OSullivan 
34 Fairy Bower Road RD 
Manly NSW 2095 
elizabethos@ozemail.com.au 

RE: DA2021/0356 - 32 Reddall Street MANLY NSW 2095

I am the owner of the residence at 34 Fairy Bower Road Manly. I am VERY concerned that the 
proposed development at 32 Reddall Street Manly will obstruct the ocean view that I currently 
enjoy from my upstairs living area. I would ask council to protect my ocean view, and ensure 
that the development does not impede on my current view. Thank you 

Sent: 7/05/2021 11:17:22 AM
Subject: Online Submission


